
 

Breezy Point Parks & Recreation Committee 
Thursday, November 14, 2024 – 5:00 p.m.  

Meeting Minutes 

 
 

The regular meeting of the Breezy Point Parks and Recreation Committee was called to 
order by Chair Gail Arne at 5:00 PM. In addition to Chair, members present included 
Kimberly Slipy, Bill Toft, Deanne Trottier and Diane Williams. Megan Zierden arrived at 
5:30 and Jim McKellar was absent. Staff present included Public Works Supervisor Joe 
Zierden and Deputy Clerk Deb Runksmeier. 
 

Public Works Supervisor Joe Zierden took Roll. 
 

All present stood for the pledge of allegiance. 
 

Approval/Amendment of the Agenda 
 
MOTION WILLIAMS/TROTTIER TO APPROVE AGENDA AS PRESENTED, MOTION CARRIED 
5-0 
 
Open Forum -No one spoke 
 
Park Project Priorities 
Committee discussed project that want the parks committee to purse. Identified priorities 
of Trails, Pickleball, and Ice Rink as listed in the Parks and Recreation Master Plan. Staff to 
work on details to proceed with committee’s future projects.  
 
Park Signs Inventory 
Reviewed study of signage at city parks. Compared signage to parks in near by 
communities.  
 
Community Garden Logo 
Chair Arne presented a logo created by the Community Garden Club. Discussed locations 
of signs to display the logo at the garden site. Diane Williams feels the current city logo 
needs to be part of the garden identification as it is funded by the city. Staff to research 
signage for the garden. A sign stating future home of community garden is not needed.  
 
Advertisement of Community Garden 
Discussed Advertising the Community Garden in the Pequot Lakes Community Education 
Spring Catalog.  
 
MOTION TROTTIER/ZIERDEN TO APPROVE ADVERTISING COMMUNITY GARDEN IN 
COMMUNITY EDUCATION SPRING FLYER FOR $295, MOTION CARRIED 6-0 
 
Staff Reports 
Public Works Supervisor Joe Zierden gave updates of work performed by the public works 
department. Community Garden will need one more truckload of dirt for raised beds. 



 

Small pavilion has not been moved to the new location by the basketball court yet. Disc 
Golf Kiosk was moved from the old to new parking lot. Baskets at disc golf course of 
requests to me removed were taken down for the season. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:01 p.m. 
 


